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Ross A. Scarano, Section Leader
New Facilities Section

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Scarano:
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The Pennsylvania State Clearinghouse has received from your Office
a copy of the Draft Generic Environmental Impact Statement or. Uranium

Milling (NUREG-0511).

Please be advised that we have no comments to make on the Draft.

We would appreciate receiving a copy of the Final Statement when prepared.
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Richard A. Heiss, Supervisor
Pennsylvania State Clearinghouse




